From: Wendy Kenyon

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 10:39 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Special Council Meeting - April 20th 2022 - Item 3.1

Good morning,

As a resident of York Region, I am writing to condemn wholeheartedly the Bridge and High Tech TOC developments that the Doug Ford government has recently mandated upon Richmond Hill and Markham. I ask that Richmond Hill Council similarly condemns both the form and process surrounding these TOCs.

EMZOs are undemocratic and, in my opinion, represent an unacceptable abuse of power that has no rightful place in Canada. EMZOs make a complete mockery of the Planning process and are an insult to communities as well as to the officials who were duly elected to represent them.

I ask that the Clerk kindly ensure that this email is included in the public record and is also sent to the provincial government and the MPPs for Richmond Hill and Markham.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Wendy Kenyon Aurora